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[EXTERNAL]This email originated from outside the organization. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Walia:
 
The South Florida Water Management District (District) has completed its review of the proposed
amendment package submitted by the City of North Miami Beach (City). The package includes
amending the City’s Comprehensive Plan to add a Property Rights Element. There appear to be no
regionally significant water resource issues; therefore, the District forwards no comments on the
proposed amendment package.

The District requests that the City forward a copy of the adopted amendments to the District at the
following email mailbox address: SFLOCALGOVPLAN@sfwmd.gov. Please contact me if you have any
questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

 
Glennika D. Gordon, AICP
Policy and Planning Analyst
South Florida Water Management District
Water Supply Implementation Unit
3301 Gun Club Road
West Palm Beach, FL  33406
Phone:  561-682-2544
Fax:  561-681-6264
E-Mail:  ggordon@sfwmd.gov
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: The City of North Miami Beach is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of
the Florida Statutes concerning public records. E-mail messages are covered under such laws
and thus subject to disclosure. All e-mail sent and received is captured by our servers and kept
as public record.


